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Notice Regarding Media Articles about AIFUL’s Financial Results 

 

We hereby inform that today’s article of Nihon Keizai Shimbun (Nikkei) concerning our financial 
results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2017 is not based on any announcement we have made. We 
are currently examining business results for the FY2016 (the year ended March 31, 2017). 

We are planning to announce financial results for the FY2016 on Wednesday, May 10, 2017. 


